
What a glorious week! The sun has been out,
the picnic area is starting to take shape and
a tree has been cut down to let in lots more

light. Thank you to the Daniluc family for
their help with the tree and the Suttons for
their continued support in the garden area.

Next week our Year 6 children take their
SATs and we wish them all the luck and
know they will make us proud with their

effort and attitudes.  

Eliza, Annabelle, Lexi,
Charlotte J, Arthur and

Myla B 

13/05/24 - Year 6 start their SATs
17/05/24 - Sports Day from 11am - more information to follow
20/05/24 - Robin and Year 5 Road safety
21/05/24 - Premier Sport Speed Kick Challenge 
22/05/24 - Eagle class residential trip

Attendance
Well done to Year 2 with

100% attendance this week. 

nauseating
(adj. sickening or

disgusting)  
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Awards

Phoebe, Daisy, Romeo,
Florence, Poppy W, Evie-

Rose amd Theo 
Well done for all of your

hard work.

This week's learning focus:
Robin - Arranging 2D shapes  
Puffin - Looking at pictograms and shapes
Swift - Measuring and weighing mass
Eagle - Negative numbers

What's happening at Great Sampford? 

Word of the
Week


